
 

Ref: ParentsEve/Spring24/agb 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

 

At Bloxwich Academy Primary, we firmly believe that parents make a significant difference to their 

child’s progress through support at home and with learning in school. It is also important that 

children see their parents at teacher working together for their benefit. 

This term, we have decided to hold two separate parents’ evenings; one for Keystage 1 and Early 

Years children, and one for Keystage 2 children. Parents will be able to book a 5-minute 

appointment with their child’s class teachers. Please complete the below slips to indicate the time 

slot you would like your appointments to fall within, ensuring you list all siblings within each 

Keystage on the relevant slip; this will allow teachers to work together to give you the most 

convenient schedule.  

Completed slips must be returned by Friday 10th January so that we can ensure all parents have the 

opportunity to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 

Headteacher  
 

KS1 & EYFS Parents Evening           KS2 Parents Evening  

Tuesday 14th January            Wednesday 15th January 

 

PLEASE TICK ✔ A TIME SLOT          PLEASE TICK ✔ A TIME SLOT 

3:30-4:00pm [   ] 4:00-4:30pm [   ] 4:30-5:00pm [   ]       3:30-4:00pm [   ] 4:00-4:30pm [   ] 4:30-5:00pm [   ]         

5:00-5:30pm [   ] 5:30-6:00pm [   ] 6:00-6:30pm [   ]       5:00-5:30pm [   ] 5:30-6:00pm [   ] 6:00-6:30pm [   ]         

Child(ren)’s Name(s):  Class:         Child(ren)’s Name(s):  Class: 

_________________________ __________              _________________________ __________ 

_________________________ __________        _________________________ __________ 

_________________________ __________              _________________________ __________ 

Parent/Carer signature:           Parent/Carer signature:  

_____________________________________         ______________________________________ 

 


